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HB1486 – WE STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS BILL, Motor Vehicle Safety Inspections 
Sponsor: Brown (30) – This bill exempts a motor vehicle newer than six years 
old from the motor vehicle safety inspection requirements when renewing or 
reregistering a license. To qualify for the exception, the owner must submit an 
affidavit to the Director of the Department of Revenue stating that the vehicle 
is newer than six years old. 
http://www.house.mo.gov/billtracking/bills081/bills/hb1486.htm  
 
HB1564 – WE STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS BILL, Motor Vehicle Safety Inspections 
Repeal Sponsor: LeVota – This bill repeals the laws requiring motor vehicle 
safety inspections effective January 1, 2009, for most vehicles. However, the 
State Highway Patrol will be required to inspect all school buses. 
http://www.house.mo.gov/billtracking/bills081/bills/hb1564.htm 
 
HB2385 – WE SUPPORT THIS BILL, Establishes a procedure which allows 
automobile repair businesses to sell vehicles that have been abandoned by the 
owner at the repair shop 
http://www.house.mo.gov/billtracking/bills081/bills/hb2385.htm  
 

SB 936 - WE SUPPORT THIS BILL, This act modifies the state emissions law to 
allow motorists to operate their vehicle for 30 days beyond the vehicle's 
registration expiration without a current state registration license for the 
purposes of resetting their vehicle's readiness monitors and passing the on-
board diagnostic (OBD) retest. Motorists must keep a copy of the most recent 
failing OBD test results in their vehicle to present to law enforcement. 
Motorists would still be liable for late registration penalties. Passed Senate and 
sent to the House   http://www.senate.mo.gov/08info/pdf-bill/perf/SB936.pdf 
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